Your ref: 2018/4119/T Wednesday 18" September2018

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of 31*

Road,

August concerning the eucalyptus tree at 30 Croftdown

The tree is over 100ft tall and sways dangerously in the wind. If it falls it will cause serious
damage_and may cause physical injury to the occupants. It will smash
windows in the basement and in my flat and might even bring down the dividing wall
between 30 and 32.

It must come down, because every year it gets significantly taller and is just not suitable for
its location. I assume Camden is responsible.

Concerning the plum tree. I have no feelings one way or the other.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours faithfull

Dr. Michael Stout



